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10th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to be able to share the published report from Ofsted’s section 5 inspection on 
27th and 28th November 2018. 
 
We are pleased that the school has maintained its status as a GOOD school and that the 
inspection team found many areas of our practice have strengthened further since the last 
inspection three years ago. 
 
We are particularly pleased that the inspection highlighted the strength in the social, moral, 
spiritual and cultural provision for children as well as the high quality care and support for pupils.  
The Christian ethos of our school pervades all that we do and these aspects of our work are so 
important to ensure children are ready to learn and develop the life skills that enable them to 
grow into fully rounded individuals. 
 
The high quality leadership which influences the high quality of teaching here at St Nicholas are 
also strengths that were noted during the inspection.  The commitment of our staff to provide 
high quality learning experiences for the children is a strength of the school and securing good 
progress for our children. 
 
The strong leadership of St Nicholas School is also highlighted, recognising the influence of the 
senior leadership team and the commitment of staff to deliver high quality teaching and learning 
experiences, and to secure good progress for our children. 
 
Whilst we are delighted to be judged as ‘good’, we will continue to evaluate, improve and 
challenge ourselves to be the best we can and offer the highest quality of education to your 
children. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

                                                        
 
 
Angela Folland      Luke Robinson 
Headteacher       Chair of Governors 


